
 

 
 
Our Ref:  SEB/MBE 
 
18th September 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

PREPARING FOR SUCCESS & SIXTH FORM OPTIONS EVENING 
THURSDAY 25th SEPTEMBER 2025 

 
Thank you to everyone who has already signed up for our Preparing for Success evening on Thursday 
25th September 2025 — we are really looking forward to welcoming you.   
 
If you haven’t signed up yet, please do so using the link attached below.  This evening is one of the most important 
events in Year 11 and plays a huge role in helping your child secure fantastic grades.   
 
The event will also double up as our first Sixth Form Options Evening, giving families a chance to explore post-16 
pathways and speak directly with staff and current students.   
 
Here’s what to expect: 
 

• Preparing for Success will take place in the Main Hall, with two sessions available: 

 4.00 – 4.45pm 

 5.15 – 6.00pm 
 

• Our Sixth Form Options Evening will take place in the Old Gym. 
Open from 4.00 – 6.00pm, pupils and guardians will: 

 Visit subject specific stalls. 

 Speak with teachers about their choices at our 6th Form. 

 View completed learning from current Sixth Form students. 
 
Lastly, revision guides will be distributed from the Languages corridor in the New Build. 
 
We strongly encourage all families to attend — it’s a key opportunity to support your child’s journey through 
Year 11 and Sixth Form. 
 
Sign-up link:  https://forms.office.com/e/4YvEwhJjuP 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr S Ebbs  
Assistant Headteacher:  KS4 Achievement and PP 
s.ebbs@nclt.ac.uk 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/4YvEwhJjuP

